City Attorney's Communication #2017-81
October 28, 2016

TO: Miriam Carrillo, OHUI Director
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Subrecipient Agreements

As requested in your memorandums to me of October 24,, 2016, I have reviewed the Resolutions
that were attached to the memorandums and find same to be acceptable as to legal form and
content as to the following subrecipients:

Boys and Girls Clubs of Broward County, Inc.

New Horizon Community Development Corporation, Inc.
Women in Distress of Broward County, Inc.

Second Chance Society, Inc.

The Russell Life Skills and Reading Foundation, Inc.
Covenant House Florida, Inc.

Learning for Success, Incorporated

Luz Del Mundo (Light of the World), Inc.

Taylor’s Closet Foundation, Inc.

Should you have any further questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me.
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